
From: Simon, Sean A.
Sent: 11/14/2011 8:38:41 AM

Redacted Simon, Jason
(jason.simon@cpuc.ca.gov); Lee, Cheryl (cheryl.lee@cpuc.ca.gov); Douglas, Paul 
(paul.douglas@cpuc.ca.gov); Rahman, Junaid (junaid.rahman@cpuc.ca.gov); 
Marks, Jaclyn (jaclyn.marks@cpuc.ca.gov)
Allen, Meredith (/0=PG&E/OU=Corporate/cn=Recipients/cn=MEAe)

To:

Cc:
Bcc:
Subject: RE: PG&E RPS Regulatory Contact

Redacted

Congratulations and good luck with Energy Efficiency. A lot has happened with the RPS 
program, primarily within PG&E’s portfolio over the last several months since Meredith has 
been out so I think it would be good to debrief before you are busy with your new assignment. 
Specifically, the NorthStar and Abengoa contracts have raised significant issues about how 
RPS procurement is being managed by PG&E and administered by Energy Division staff. In 
particular, I would really like to hear about any lessons PG&E has learned and what changes 
PG&E is considering going forward as you move into negotiations with the developers on your 
2011 shortlist and as you think ahead to the 2012 procurement plans.

Regards,

Sean

Sean A. Simon [ bnergy Division - Analyst | CA Public Utilities Commission [ Tel (415) 703-3791

http://www.cpuc.ca.qov/renewables

Confidentiality Notice: The information contained in this e-mail is intended only for the use of the individual or entity to which it 
is addressed and it may contain information that is privileged, confidential, and/or exempt from disclosure under applicable law. If 
the reader of this message is not the intended recipient (or the employee or agent responsible to deliver it to the intended 
recipient), you are hereby notified that any dissemination, distribution, or copying of this communication is prohibited. If you have 
received this communication in error, please notify us by telephone call at the number listed above.

SB GT&S 0318324

mailto:jason.simon@cpuc.ca.gov
mailto:cheryl.lee@cpuc.ca.gov
mailto:paul.douglas@cpuc.ca.gov
mailto:junaid.rahman@cpuc.ca.gov
mailto:jaclyn.marks@cpuc.ca.gov
http://www.cpuc.ca.qov/renewables


From: Redacted
Sent: Monday, November 14, 2011 8:28 AM
To: Douglas, Paul; Simon, Sean A.; Simon, Jason; Rahman, Junaid; Marks, Jaclyn; Lee, Cheryl 
Cc: Allen, Meredith
Subject: PG&E RPS Regulatory Contact

ED RPS Team:

I wanted to let you know that I am moving to a new department within PG&E, and as of 12/1 I will no 
longer be your RPS contact. In my new role I will be managing the regulatory and legislative policy 
elements of our EE portfolio. I am very excited for this new opportunity, but will certainly miss working 
on RPS issues and interacting with all of you.

Until 12/1, please loop Meredith in on any emails or requests you send my way. After 12/1, Meredith will 
be your full-time contact until she finds my replacement. Additionally, I expect to miss some time 
towards the end of this month as my wife and I are expecting the birth of our son.

I hope to stay in touch and wish everyone the best. It has been great getting to know and work with all 
of you.

Best,

Redacted

Redacted

Regulatory Relations Manager

Pacific Gc ctric Company

Redacted
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